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PASTOR DOUG’S EVERY-BODY-IS-WELCOME BIBLE STUDY: 

Wednesdays 4:30-6pm | Zoom 

This study is available to any and all who are interested in digging into God’s 
word together. You can expect a lot of discussion, dialogue, and deep 
interaction with God’s Word, and not much else. We are now studying 
Deuteronomy! Join at any time.  

NEXT WEEK: 

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

Sunday, August 22nd after the service | lunch to follow in the courtyard 

Zoom link at fpcbellingham.org/calendar 

COMING UP: 

SERVICE SUNDAY 

Sunday, August 29th  8am-12 noon| register: tinyurl.com/servicesunday2021 

August 15th, 2021 

Visit fpcbellingham.org/calendar or email 
info@fpcbellingham.org for links and further information 
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Prelude 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

Offering & Invitations 

Special Music 

Praise Litany  

Confession and Pardon 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Intergenerational Question and Memory Verse 
“How do you approach someone who has something against you?” 

Matthew 5:23-24 

Passing of the Peace 
 Children through 5th grade are dismissed for Godly Play  

Up Close & Personal 
Suzanne Taylor 

Scripture Reading 
Micah 6:6-8 

Meditation 1 
Doug Bunnell 

Scripture Reading 
Luke 11:37-42 

Meditation 2 
Doug Bunnell 

Commissioning 
Erin Vanstaalduinen 

Communion 

Charge and Blessing 

Worship in Song 
Jean Hamilton and Tammy Rutgers 

Tammy Rutgers, Organist 
Thomas Clinkenbeard, Liturgist • Doug Bunnell , Preacher 
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CHILDREN ON SUNDAYS 

Babies & Toddlers: 

The Godly Play Prep room is open 
to receive babies through 3-year-
olds five minutes before (9:55am) 
or anytime during the service. 
 A cry room is available off the 

balcony to the left of the 
lectern (south side) for parents 
to settle babies and continue 
to listen to the service.  

 An unstaffed, equipped 
nursery, Room 2, is available 
downstairs for parents to 
change diapers and settle 
babies.  

 Toddlers through 3 years old 
are welcome in our staffed 
Godly Play Prep Rooms 3 & 
4.  (Please enter through the 
door for Room 3.) 

  
Preschool through those entering 
the 5th grade in the fall: 

Children in this age group are 
invited to sit with their parents 
in worship until they are 
dismissed to go downstairs to 
Godly Play. Please send only 
one parent to accompany or 
pick up your children.  

PRAY WITH US! 

Visit  
caringbridge.org/visit/fpcprayers 
for daily prayers, and/or email  
prayervine@fpcbellingham.org  
to receive weekly prayer requests. 

Phone messages are checked      
throughout the week. 360.734.5510 

Doug Bunnell, Pastor     
dougb@fpcbellingham.org 

x211 

Becca Niemeyer, Associate Pastor     
beccan@fpcbellingham.org 

x216 

Kerrie Bauer, Commissioned 
Pastor to Children & Families 
kerrieb@fpcbellingham.org 

x214 

Fred Hartsook, INN / Garden 
Director 
fred@theinnministries.org 

X219 

Meg Matson, Toddler Coordinator  
megm@fpcbellingham.org 

 

Alissa McSharry, Connections 
Coordinator     
info@fpcbellingham.org 

x210 

Emily Bajema, Creative 
Communications Director 
creative@fpcbellingham.org 

 

Visit fpcbellingham.org for all church happenings 

THE GARDEN COLLEGE MINISTRY 

What was once The INN has become The 
Garden. The Garden exists to grow the 
Kingdom by creating agenda-free spaces 
for community, serving the world with no 
strings attached and seeking Jesus 
together. 

Learn more 
at www.whatisthegarden.org or follow us 
on Instagram and Facebook 
@thegardenbellingham. 

WONDER ABOUT GOD’S 
STORY WITH OUR FPC KIDS! 

We need Godly Play/Toddler Room 
mentors this  fall! 

Please contact Kerrie:                                     
kerrieb@fpcbellingham.org 



4 


